
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD AUGUST 27, 2012 
   
 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Monday, 
August 27, 2012, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of the meeting was for an Inservice on the 2011 Wisconsin Act 10 
and the Wisconsin Public Records Law. 
  
 The meeting was called to order at 6:04 P.M. with the following members 
present: Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Taube, Mr. Gallo, Mr. Nuzzo, Mrs. Coleman, and Mrs. 
Snyder.  Dr. Hancock and Attorney Joel Aziere from Buelow, Vetter, Buikema, Olson & 
Vliet were also present.  Mr. Bryan was excused. 
 
 Mrs. Snyder, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a 
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice 
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. 
 
 Attorney Aziere distributed, presented, and discussed information pertaining to 
the 2011 Wisconsin Act 10 which 


